Steven Seee

From: Molly Belliveau <mbelliveau91@icloud.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 7:59 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: baginski@rilegislature.gov; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

ATTN: Steve Sepe

My name is Molly Belliveau, and [ am here to express my support for bill H-5351, which would allow Advanced
Practice Registered Nurses (APRNs) to delegate to Registered Nurses (RNs). As a nurse with 5 years of experience,
I believe this bill is essential, especially considering that the treatments performed in a medical spa setting carry
significantly lower risks than many procedures RNs are already permitted to perform under delegation in other
healthcare settings.

In addition to my professional perspective, | am also a client of Citrine Aesthetics Med Spa in Cumberland, Rhode
Island. 1 have personally received Botox and dermal filler treatments there with outstanding results. The facility is
exceptionally clean and sanitary, and the nurses are highly qualified, making me feel completely safe throughout
my experience. This bill would ensure continued access to safe, high-quality aesthetic treatments while allowing
qualified RNs to practice within their scope under proper supervision.

I would greatly appreciate your support in passing this bill and ensuring that my voice is heard.

Thank you,

Molly Belliveau

10 Railroad street Apt 138W
Slatersville Rl 02876

(401) 744-5715



